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May 25, 2018

Office Of The City Clerk
Burnaby City Hall

4949 Canada Way
Burnaby, BC

V56 1MZ

Honorable Mayor and Counsellors:

I am a long-time Burnaby Resident and current environmental activist who has resided at
94 Sea Avenue, North for more than thirty years. My environmental activism was
kicked into gear with the 2014 Kinder Morgan bore-hole drilling in the conservation area
on Burnaby Mountain. Through my activism, I have come into contact with a number of
individuals and groups that are actively opposing the Kinder Morgan pipeline expansion
project.

Two of my fellow activists: Gordon Cornwall (retired software company owner and
resident of North Vancouver) and Yvon Raoul (retired high school teacher and resident
of Vancouver) and I would like to address Burnaby City Council on the topic of the
Kinder Morgan expansion project.

Our goal is to have Burnaby City Council urge the Provincial Government to enact
legislation to define legal consequences associated with climate change costs and
impacts and ensure that fossil fuel companies pay a fair share of the costs.

As Mr. Cornwall has undertaken considerable research into the topic, we would like him
to be the primary speaker.

Yours sine@rely

Ldrry Mydri
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